News

from Corporation Commissioner Bob Anthony



10/29/2018

Contact: Larry Lago (405) 522-1756 Llago@occemail.com

MEDIA ADVISORY

ANTHONY REAPPOINTED TO NARUC BOARD

Oklahoma Corporation Commissioner Bob Anthony has been reappointed to the Board of Directors of the National Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners (NARUC) by the Association's president John W. Betkoski III. The new term ends October 31, 2022.

While a member of NARUC, Anthony was elected chairman of the National Regulatory Research Institute (NRRI), NARUC's research arm, and served as president of the Mid-America Regulatory Conference, NARUC's regional affiliate, representing 14 state utility regulatory agencies from the middle of the country.

Anthony represented NARUC at meetings of the International Accounting Standards Board and served as a member of the NARUC Special National Natural Gas Task Force. He addressed the Energy Regulatory Regional Association of Eastern Europe at its February, 2003, meeting in Istanbul Turkey, and was recently reappointed by U.S. Secretary of Energy Rick Perry to the National Petroleum Council.